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In Y1 English, we have loved reading the story ‘The Storm 
Whale’. 

We have created our own stories using ‘The Storm Whale’ to inspire us. This 
story is about Noi and his dad. Noi's father works hard as a fisherman, and Noi 

often has only their six cats for company. So when, one day, he finds a baby 
whale washed up on the beach after a storm, he is excited and takes it home 

to care for it.



We have also written our own riddles all about sea 
creatures.

In Year 2 English we have been looking at the story of the 
Storm Whale. We used the storyline of a child finding an 

animal washed up on the shore. The child tries to care for 
it in secret. We had fun making our own characters and 
animals and worked hard to publish our own versions of 

the story.



In Y1 maths, we have been learning about place value. We have looked at 
tens and ones, representing numbers and 1 more and 1 less than a 

number to 50. We have also enjoyed counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.  



In Y2 maths, we have been learning to divide! We have used 
drawings to help us with this. Recently, we have begun 

learning about fractions using division to help us.



In science, we have enjoyed learning about microhabitats. 
We learnt this is a small home.

We learnt animals which eat plants for their diet are herbivores, those which eat meat are 
carnivores and those which eat plants and meat are omnivores. We then used a venn diagram 

to sort the different underwater animals to identify and group them.



In our DT lessons, we have been learning to design and 
make an ocean habitat. 



We have been learning about the 5 oceans in geography 
this half term.

We have looked at all 5 oceans and learnt facts about each 
one, including what animals are found there. 

We listened to the 5 
oceans song to help us 

remember them all! 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X6BE4VcYngQ


This term, in our RE lessons we have been learning about 
Lent and Easter. We enjoyed a visit from YoYo who taught 

us the Easter story. We have also learnt about Islam. 

The children have really enjoyed learning about another 
religion and have compared the similarities and 

differences between mosques and churches.



In our RHE lessons, we have been 
learning about families. We have 

thought about what makes a 
family, different types of families 
and our own families. We thought 
about what our family members 

are super at. 



We had a wonderful time celebrating World Book Day! We listened to lots of different 
stories, made our own wooden spoon characters and even created underwater riddles.



We hope you have enjoyed seeing all of our learning for 
this half term.


